
X-Ray

Sub Focus

46 - ryt to get rolling sliding through like this drum 
and bass busines, 

49 - guna big up all the goldog family absoultly grimey 
business rolling through tonight - rolling

59 - getting fings warmed up in the studio, slamming it 
down check it out sexman inside

1.05 yo

Mc seksman, definetly the best man south east conection 
rolling on selection its the

Mc seksman, definetly the best man south east conection 
rolling on selection woww

Mc seksman, definetly the best man south east conection 

rolling on selection. rinse out!!

Ryt to get blazing through all the massive

Its anofity, I dont live in povity, walk alone, sat an 
soligy primake top due to robbery man get robbed for 
all there property south east for down in brokely 
seksmans got a big monopoly sell weed at the highest 
quality no for fority no mor quality seksman guna ride 
it properly got more money than the lottery 007 like 
sean connery, thats ryt you no im guna be taking over 
the mc conely wake MC if u guna be in my way take a 
holiday break your boness you are gay

B.b.b.day bad boy periodicall technological, hot and 

tropical the boy that mest left the hospital break you 
down into mollicules irronmicuel you wanna bruel, the 
liverpool animal bring it on im a canibal eat you up, 
beat you up sexmans highly flamible, CREEPING up 
sneaking up this tune guna beat it up eat it up out 
lets heat it up hold ur lighter keep it up

Rolling with the drum
rolling with the bass

Yo we dont want no CID, operation bumballbee you get me

Slamming it down

Yo, we dont want no C.I.D on operational bumbellbee 
there the fings that sexman dont need im juggling 
smuggling reguarly we dont want no P.C putting my boys 
in HMV its a liberty 24 hour solerty not me im a cocney 
represtntin my dogs need
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